
Stephens County High School 
Governance Team Meeting 

April 25, 2018 
1:30pm 

Stephens County High School Administrative Conference Room 
Agenda 

 

Attendance: Scott Kersh, Jessica Simmons, Michael Keown, Melissa Jarrell, Gary Butts, Brent 

Stovall, and Whitney Roberson  

 
Reading Plus’ Software            discussion   Simmons       20 minutes 
 -Mrs. Simmons introduced a potential new program that could be used for extra 

literacy support in the communication skills classes, as well as the English classes 

called Reading Plus. The program allows teachers to use differentiation to help students 

who need extra support with reading, comprehension, and vocabulary.    

Athletics Update     discussion   Keown            20 minutes 
 -Mr. Keown updated the SGT members on what was happening within the 
athletics department at SCHS. He discussed the various fundraisers that had been 
completed the last couple of months and the money that was raised for the athletics 
program. Mr. Keown also gave an update on the changes within the booster club 
starting in May. 
 
Weight Training Credit   discussion   Kersh          10 minutes 
 -Mr. Kersh discussed the idea of a possible credit for zero period for 8th grade 
students. A more in depth discussion will be completed during the summer SGT 
meeting.   

 


